
From: THE PRIVATE SECRETARY

NORTHERN IRELAND OFFICE

PARLIAMENT BUILDINGS

BELFAST BT4 35S

‘Tel. Belfast (01232) 520700

Mrs Janice Richards

Assistant Private Secretary

to the Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

LONDON

SWIA2AA (8 February 1998
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Thank you for your letter of 4 February seeking a draft reply for the Prime

Minister to send to the right Reverend Edward Daly, Bishop Emeritus of

Derry, following his letter of support regarding the establishment of a new

Inquiry into the events of Sunday 30 January 1972.

Lattach a draft reply for the Prime Minister's consideration.
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